Alaska State Legislature

Official Business State Capitol
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

March 12, 2014

To: Senator Cathy Giessel, Chairman
Senate Resources Committee

From: Senator Lyman Hoffman
Senate District S

Senator Gary Stevens
Senate District R

Representative Bryce Edgmon
House District 36

We are requesting consideration of an amendment to HB 77:Land Use/Disp/Exchange/Water
Rights, to remove all language that relates to the feasibility study at Chikuminuk Lake. The
reason for the request is that the region, consisting of 56 villages, has decided to go in a new
direction with the aim at a more regional energy impact. It has been decided to re-appropriate the
funds allocated to Chikuminuk Lake feasibility study to their new project.

As representatives of the region in question, we are asking that this be removed from the

legislation. Thank you for your consideration, ,
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